Linda Hubley Memorial Scholarship

v

The Southborough Scholarship Committee is pleased to announce that we will be
awarding the Linda Hubley Memorial Scholarship again this year. This is in addition
to the Town Scholarships, and Carol Harris Memorial Scholarship.

The Linda Hubley Memorial Scholarship will be given to a student who has
demonstrated a commitment to their community through volunteerism,
environmental protection and/or ongoing education in these areas.

Linda passed away in 2021. She dedicated her life to her community, and in
particular, to conservation. She served on multiple committees including
Recreation, CERT, Conservation Commission and co-founded The Sudbury River
Watershed Organization.

Donations to the Linda Hubley Memorial Scholarship, and Southborough Town
Scholarships can be made to: Town of Southborough — Scholarship Committee.
Southborough Town House, 17 Common Street, Southborough, MA 01772

Or you can make your donations through the town’s secure online service.
https://unipaygold.unibank.com/transactioninfo.aspx
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